
From: nicholas.dow@magusco.com
Sent: Monday, 30 July 2001 11:43 PM
To: ecita.sen@aph.gov.au
Subject: Senate Inquiry: ABC Board Appointments

It is time that ABC Board members were appointed by approval of 2/3 of the Senate.  A
Senate committee should interview candidates and members of the public to determine the
appropriateness of each appointment according to criteria specified in the Act regarding
independence from political or major corporate interests.

The current stacked board is ludicrous and an insult to the intelligence of the population.  It
is one of the ways in which the Howard Government has been seen to have failed to
govern well, and will contribute to their ejection from office this year.
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Nik Dow
Magus Consulting Pty Ltd
6/170 Queen St
Melbourne Australia 3000
(03) 9641 2233

home: +61 (3) 9383 2461
mobile: 0412 703 483

Theatre is Life
Cinema is Art
Radio National is Intelligence
Television is furniture




